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Works at Grand Harbour Marina – Dockyard Creek - Grand Harbour 
 
 
Mariners are informed that works are in progress to replace/refurbish existing pontoons 
at Dockyard Creek.  This will involve the replacing/refurbishing of Pontoons at the head 
of the pontoons and their related mooring systems.  These works will be carried out with 
the assistance of divers who will be working in the area. 
 
In view of the above with immediate effect and until further notice, entrance to 
Dockyard Creek is restricted. Only boat owners who have berths at Dockyard 
Creek and the ferry boat service may enter this area. 
 
These Masters are to navigate with extreme caution and at very low speed. 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 177 
 
 

 
 
 


